
 

London Borough of Barnet 
Notice of Interim Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 

 

Notice is hereby given that the London Borough of Barnet is undertaking a review of polling districts and 
polling places for use at all statutory elections held within the borough. 
 

The review will commence on Monday 31 July 2023 and will be completed in sufficient time to enable the 
Electoral Registration Officer to make any alterations necessary to the register of electors before the Full 
Revised Register is published on Friday 1 December 2023. 
 

The Acting Returning Officer for the three Parliamentary constituencies represented within the borough 
will make a proposal in relation to all current polling districts and polling places. A copy of the Acting 
Returning Officer’s proposals will be available on the council website (www.barnet.gov.uk) or may be 
obtained from Electoral Services, London Borough of Barnet, 2 Bristol Avenue, Colindale,  
London NW9 4EW or by emailing electionsprojectoffice@barnet.gov.uk or phoning 020 8359 5577.  
 

The London Borough of Barnet invites the views of all residents, and particularly disabled residents, on any 
existing polling district and/or polling place. Any person making a representation where a change to an 
existing polling place is being proposed should, if possible, give alternative places that may be used as a 
polling place. All representations must be submitted by: 
 

a) email to: electionsprojectoffice@barnet.gov.uk  
or 

b) post/hand delivery to:  
Electoral Services, London Borough of Barnet,  
2 Bristol Avenue, Colindale, London NW9 4EW 

 

Before any new proposals are put forward to the Council for a decision, representations will be sought 
from persons who are considered to have expertise in relation to access to premises for persons with 
different forms of disability. 

A list of the locations for the borough’s current polling places and polling district boundaries is available 
online at www.barnet.gov.uk/elections-and-voting/barnet-ward-boundaries or can be obtained by 
emailing electionsprojectoffice@barnet.gov.uk or by phoning 020 8359 5577.  
 

Representations on existing arrangements must be received at the  
Electoral Services Office by no later than 5pm on Friday 15 September 2023. 

Please note: Copies of all representations received in relation to the review will be submitted to the 
Council’s Licensing and General Purposes Committee and will also be made available to the general public. 

 
This notice has been published online at www.barnet.gov.uk/elections and publicly displayed at:  
Hendon Town Hall, The Burroughs, London NW4 4BG 
 


